
RCW 91.08.410  Payment of assessment—Installments—Collection. 
Immediately after the expiration of the time fixed by his or her 
notice for payment of assessments without interest, the treasurer 
shall divide the several assessments which remain unpaid in whole or 
in part into ten equal amounts or installments, as near as may be, 
without fractional cents, and enter said installments upon the roll 
opposite the several assessments, numbering the same from one to ten 
successively. And thereafter said treasurer shall annually for ten 
years, before the time fixed by law for the collection of state and 
county taxes, add one of the said assessment installments with 
interest for one year from the expiration of the time for payment 
without interest, or of the anniversary thereof, at a rate determined 
by the board on the entire unpaid assessment, to the tax levied upon 
the property assessed, where said tax appears upon the county tax 
roll, and collect said installment and interest, without reduction of 
percentage for prepayment, at the same time and in the same manner as 
state and county taxes are collected. And after delinquency said 
installments and interest shall be subject to the same charges for 
increased interest and penalties as are other delinquent taxes. But no 
tax sale of lands assessed under this chapter shall discharge the same 
from the lien of any unpaid installments of the assessment against it 
until all installments and interest are fully paid.  [2013 c 23 § 628; 
1981 c 156 § 34; 1911 c 23 § 39; RRS § 9815.]
Collection of taxes: Chapter 84.56 RCW.
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